
Call-for application to IUPS “Social Media Award” at FAOPS2023 Congress 
 
International Union of Physiological Societies (IUPS) calls young physiologists for 
application to a “Social Media Award” on the occasion of the FAOPS2023 Congress (Nov 
1-3, 2023; Daegu, Korea). 
 
We will award a series of posts (in English, preferably with photos) on any of the social 
media (e.g. Facebook, TikTok, X or similar) which report about the conference, e.g. most 
impressive scientific news and presentations, why attendance of such a congress is 
beneficial, why physiology is fun, etc.  
 
The award will be given to one person or one team, and the amount of the award is 500 
USD. 
 
Teams or single persons can apply. They are invited to share their posts during the 
congress and shortly after.  Applicants are requested to submit a short report containing 
texts and photos of their posts to Prof. Yoshihiro Kubo (2nd-Vice President of IUPS; Email: 
ykubo@nips.ac.jp). The deadline of application is Nov. 25 (Sat), 2023. 
 
A team from IUPS and FAOPS2023 Congress will evaluate the applications and decide the 
winner. It is expected that the awarded posts can be further distributed via the IUPS 
website and IUPS social media channels  
 
Professor Ulrich Pohl 
Secretary-General of IUPS 
 
 

mailto:ykubo@nips.ac.jp

